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Reverse Corp Limited (ASX:REF): Market Update 

 
The Board acknowledges the ASX's decision to remove REF from the ASX in accordance with ASX 
listing Rule 3.4. 
 
The Board will continue to seek any viable investment opportunities for the Company. 
 
Should an appropriate opportunity arise the Board will notify the shareholders accordingly. 
 
By Order of the Board 

 

Dion Soich 
Company Secretary 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


